
 
 
 
 
 

Proclamation 
City of Lynnwood 

 
Public Procurement Month  

March 2021 
 

WHEREAS, public procurement and contracting professions play a significant role in the 
efficiency and effectiveness of both government and business; and 

 

WHEREAS, through their combined purchasing power, public procurement professionals 
spend billions of dollars every year and have a significant influence upon economic conditions 
throughout the region, the state, and nationally; and 

 

WHEREAS, public procurement and contract management professionals dedicate 
themselves to providing the best value for every taxpayer dollar, and continue to expand their 
knowledge, skills and abilities; and 

 

WHEREAS, public procurement and contract management professionals conduct outreach 
efforts to provide contracting opportunities to a diverse group of business partners, manage 
competition for public contracts with the highest standards of fairness and ethics, and strive to 
create and support efficiencies; and 

 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that I, Mayor Nicola Smith, proclaim March 2021 as 
Public Procurement Month in the City of Lynnwood, and I call upon all citizens and civic 
organizations to acquaint themselves with the value of public procurement, and to recognize 
the contributions which Public Procurement professionals make every day towards the 
success of our City.   

 

 
 Nicola Smith, Mayor  
 
 
 


